
Stay up to date with what’s happening at Eden!
 

The summer season is officially upon us and the staff and faculty at Eden

Theological Seminary are as busy as ever! Summer classes have started and fall

registration is underway. We hope you will help us spread the word...the

application fee for new Eden applicants will be waived, and every newly

admitted, degree-seeking applicant is guaranteed a $500 "Apply Now"

scholarship until August 1, 2023. Read on to see what we're up to and make sure

to stop by and say "hello" to Eden reps at one of the many upcoming

conferences, workshops and events!  

If you are planning a trip to Indianapolis for the 2023 UCC

General Synod, June 30th - July 4th, be sure to visit the Eden

booth and bookstore!  Eden staff and faculty look forward to

visiting with you at the Eden booth, which will include interactive

displays, Eden merch, book signings and music. You may also enter

a drawing for great prizes. If you missed the opportunity to

purchase a ticket for the Eden sponsored luncheon, stop by and

see us at the Eden booth during exhibit hours. Check out "Eden at

Synod" details are here.

In the next couple of months, you will find #Edenleadin' people

at various ecumenical conferences, gatherings, and

preaching events. The Admissions staff and faculty have already

begun traveling this summer. Rev. Dr. Justin Shamell, Eden's

"Relationship Manager and Recruiter of Congregations" has been

out and about recruiting new students and introducing Eden's

https://www.eden.edu/
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Center for Lived Faith & Organizing. Justin says, "it has been exciting

to share with individuals that Eden is a higher education institution

that is progressive in the Christian movement, rooted in social

justice, and radically inclusive!" Click here to see where we'll be

next and follow us on Facebook to see what we're doing and who we
run into!  

All are welcome on Eden's campus! This month and next, the

19th Annual Webster Arts Fair and the Lion's Club Carnival and

BBQ will host their events on the beautiful Eden campus. If you

are in the area, make sure to stop by and experience the

hospitality of Eden, where you are sure to meet friends!

Refer a student to Eden! If you, or someone you know, are

considering a call to ministry, we can help! Our Admissions

counselors are ready to help you with discerning a call and will

walk you through each step of the process. Click here to answer

the question, "Why Eden?" Contact Eden's Admissions

department at admissions@eden.edu or call (314) 918-2634 to get

started!
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